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When will the new campus be ready? 
Construction is taking place in two phases. The first phase is the main school building and 
parking lot which are on schedule to open in August 2017 for the 2017-18 school year. Phase 2 
includes the gymnasium, pool, and athletic field which are scheduled to be completed in March 
2018. The first day of school for high school students is anticipated to be August 15, 2017.  

What opportunities will be available for students to participate in programs and activities 
across the schools? 
One of the guiding principles of Da Vinci Schools and Wiseburn Unified School District is to 
maintain small learning communities where students are known, seen and valued. The three 
high schools (Da Vinci Communications, Da Vinci Design, and Da Vinci Science) will continue to 
function as independent charter schools, each occupying one floor of the building. Campus-
wide programs and activities such as CIF sports, music, school dances, and certain seminars and 
clubs will bring students from all three high schools together.  

Will both students and community members have access to the aquatics and sports facilities 
at the new campus? 
A joint-use agreement with the City of El Segundo designates its Department of Parks and 
Recreation to maintain the pool and run the aquatics programs. The Wiseburn-Da Vinci and El 
Segundo school aquatics programs will have priority to use the facilities. The pool facilities also 
will be available to Wiseburn and El Segundo residents after hours through the City of El 
Segundo Parks and Recreation Department. The gym and athletic field will be used by 
Wiseburn-Da Vinci Athletics for seminars and CIF sports. The gym also will be available for 
rental when it is not in use by students.  

Will the high schools increase enrollment at the new campus?  
Currently, Da Vinci Design and Da Vinci Science are at their enrollment capacity of 
approximately 510 students each and there are no plans to increase enrollment. Da Vinci 
Communications, which is currently half the size of Da Vinci Design and Science, will continue to 
expand and is expected to reach a similar capacity of approximately 510 students in 2020.  

What is Wiseburn High School: Home of the Da Vinci High Schools?  
Wiseburn High School is the name of the facility that houses the three Da Vinci high schools and 
the Da Vinci and Wiseburn administrative offices.  

 


